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February 9, 2021 
 
On Tuesday, February 9, 2021, from 09.00 am - 10.00 am (Bangkok local time), MUPY’s executives led
by Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, MUPY’s Dean, together with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew,
Deputy Dean for International and Public Relations, and Mr. Amporn Songkasiri, Head of the
International Relations Division, joined a virtual meeting with the delegates, led by Prof. Dr.
Miyuki Hashimoto and Prof. Dr. Hiroyuki Itabe, from Japan’s Showa University. Having been organized
via Google Meet, the meeting aimed to discuss a future exchange program between two institutions. In
this regard, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Vilasinee Hirunpanich Sato, who has been visiting Showa University to
carry out her research project, also attended this online meeting.
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